
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Daycare Provider's Name]  

[Daycare Name]  

[Daycare Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Daycare Provider's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt 

appreciation for the incredible care and support you have provided to 

[Child's Name] during their time at [Daycare Name].  

Your nurturing environment and dedication to fostering a positive 

learning experience have made a significant impact on [Child's Name]'s 

growth and development. We have noticed so many wonderful changes, from 

their social skills to their enthusiasm for learning, and we know that 

much of this stems from your guidance and encouragement.  

Thank you for the countless hours you invest in creating a safe and 

engaging space for our children. Your patience, kindness, and expertise 

do not go unnoticed, and we feel grateful to have you as a part of our 

child's early education.  

We are fortunate to have chosen [Daycare Name], and we look forward to 

continuing this journey together.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


